
State of California 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

Notice of Public Hearing 
June 6, 2022 

10:00 a.m. 

Process and Procedure Regulations 

On April 29, 2022, the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) proposed 
to adopt sections 29100, 29101, and 29200 of Article 2 of Chapter 1 of Division 17 of 
Title 14 of the California Code of Regulations. Specifically, the proposed adoption 
establishes requirements for submitting documents, formatting of documents, and 
submission of confidential information. 

The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and the text of the proposed regulations is 
available at this link: https://energysafety.ca.gov/who-we-are/legal-division/electrical-
infrastructure-rulemaking/ 

Date, Time, and Location 

Energy Safety will convene a public hearing on June 6, 2022 beginning at 10:00 a.m. 
and ending at 12:00 p.m. The hearing will be held at the California Natural Resources 
Building, Second Floor, in Conference Room 2-221 C. The street address is: 

715 P Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Staff will be available at the lobby entrance area to direct members of public to the 
hearing room. 

Energy Safety will accept oral and written statements during the hearing. The time for 
oral statements will be limited to 10 minutes per speaker. The hearing will be recorded. 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comments regarding the proposed 
regulations. Energy Safety will not respond to comments or answer questions during the 
hearing. 

Contact Person 

Inquiries can be directed by mail to the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety, 715 P 
Street, 20th Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814; by email to jeff.brooks@energysafety.ca.gov; 
or by telephone to Jeff Brooks at (916) 926-1672. 


